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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As mentioned in our letter regarding World Culture Day next Thursday (18th July), we will 
also be holding a fundraiser event in the afternoon to raise money for one of our 
students here at St. Peter’s and Birmingham Children’s Hospital. This has been kindly 
put together by some of our parents and we have been able to facilitate it on our school 
site.  

We are asking all students and parents to be involved, in what we believe we will be an 
afternoon full of fun! The event will be cash only, so please make sure to bring some if 
you wish to take part. 

The event will commence at 2pm on our school field, and end around 4pm. There will 
be activities for the whole family to take part in, including hook-a-duck, face painting 
and many more! There will also be refreshments and delicious snacks to enjoy.  

We are also asking if parents could donate items to be used as prizes in the tombola 
event. These items could include things such as, non-perishable food, unopened gifts, 
alcohol bottles/gift sets or decorative items. Please hand in these donations to the 
school office any time before Thursday (18th) afternoon. 

Please find the flyer for this event attached.  

We hope you will all get involved, as I’m sure this event will be all sorts of fun! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. K Hinton 
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